
Construction of Grain Bins and Outbuildings Requires Coordination with Field Services 

Over the past few years we have seen an increase in the number of Grain Bins 
constructed in our service territory.  Some of these new structures are unintentionally installed in 
a way that violates the National Electric Safety Code.  As a result, the power lines need to be 
moved in order to comply with the code which is an expensive endeavor. 

If you plan on installing Grain Bins, or any kind of structure in the presence of the power 
lines, please call Field Services to have a Field Service Representative visit the site. They will be 
happy to discuss your options and prevent you from violating a National Electric Safety Code.  It 
is for the safety of you and the crews working on our lines.  If you have any questions, please 
call Field Services at 1-800-352-0014.


